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The Committee on Academic Performance met February 20th.  Zack McKay joined the 

conversation with updates regarding NIL current climate and initiatives.  Ongoing 

conversations include the processes and best practices of evaluating transfer students and 

current degree audit systems. CAP’s next meeting will be April 17th, in person at the 

Thornton Academic Center for Excellence.  

 

We are currently working on an initiative for a better reporting process for those student-

athletes who have been honored in part due to academic achievements, such as ACC and 

NCAA Post Graduate Scholarships.   

 

ULAA campus wide elections will launch Wednesday, April 5th and remain open for two 

weeks.  Please vote and encourage your faculty colleagues to vote! 

 

Please contact me at kbwall01@louisville.edu for any questions or discussions.   

Go Cards! 
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